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August 16, 2010

To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing a letter of recommendation for John Marcus regarding a registered nurse position at
your facility. John was a senior nursing student of mine for classroom, lab, and clinical portions of his
fourth semester in the Associate Degree in Nursing program at the College of Lake County. He was a very
conscientious student who enjoyed working with patients and learning about nursing. His attendance was
stellar, his attitude was always positive, and he responded well to suggestions for improvement. He
voluntarily made resources available for me as well as his classmates on a number of occasions, making
use of his knowledge of technology and going above the call of duty. I recommend him for hire. Please
do not hesitate to contact me regarding any further questions you might have.

Sincerely,
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Barbara Hunt, MS, RN
Nursing Professor
College of Lake County
19351 W. Washington St.
Grayslake, IL 60030
847-543-2332 (Office)

19351 West Washington Street, Grayslake, Illinois 60030-1198



